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Alexandra Sanchez 

(July 11, 2017— Aberdeen, 
MD) The Harford County 
Sheriff’s Office is seeking the 
public’s assistance in obtaining 
information regarding the 
whereabouts of Alexandra 
Sanchez. Sanchez was reported 
as missing, and was last seen on 
July 2, 2017.  She was last seen 
leaving Van St in Aberdeen. 
 Sanchez is described as a 
Hispanic female, with red hair 
and brown eyes. She is 5’3” tall 
and weighs about 130 lbs.  She 
is 15 years of age.  She was last 
seen wearing a gray T-shirt, blue 
jeans and black and white 
sneakers.   

HCSO CC#  201700163731 

Anyone with investigative information 
regarding Sanchez’s whereabouts is 
encouraged to contact the Harford County 
Sheriff’s Office Sgt. Kopp 410-612-1717   


